Written by Joe Birchfield Monday, 11 July 2016 19:51 -



It is with a heavy, but full heart that the 2016 season has closed at the TN Exposure Showcase in Murfreesboro for our 2016 graduating class. Our entire graduating class has signed and will begin their college careers next month. Thank you Abby Swilley, Madison Owens, Morgan Stapleton and Payton Kneier for your relentless commitment to our program, representing us the right way on and off of the field and all of the wonderful memories that each of you have given me. I love each and every one of you and wish you all nothing but the best in College! \*\* loveourexplosionselectgraduates\*\*